
 

 

Appreciation Letter 

From, 
V.Krishnakumari, 
On behalf of Lakshmi Griha Apartments, 
28,Ranaganathan Street, 
Ganesh Nagar, 
Velachery, Chennai 

To, 
Managing Director, 
Chennai Metropolitan Water Supply and Sewerage Board, 
No.1, Pumping Station Road, 
Chindatripet 
Chennai 600 002 
Phone No:28451300 

Sir, 

Sub: Thank you, 
Ref: Letter dt 2.03.2015 regarding issue of non-supply of water 

 

This has reference to my above cited letter regarding issue of supply of water 

My heart felt gratitude to you for your wonderful support in helping us to get water. 

I am further happy to inform you that we are getting water regularly. The AM, AE 
(Depot of 174) and other staff of Metro water had kindly cooperated to check the 
pipelines of entire Ranganathan Street and blocks were removed. 

Thanking you once again, 

Yours truly, 
Krishnakumari Vijayakumar 
9444879262 


